
Preschool Newsletter for Aug.14th-Aug.17th
We are moving right along through unit 2. We’ve been talking about our body

and how we are all unique. We talked briefly about our five senses and will explore
them individually next week. During learning labs we played a shape game. The
children have had fun creating a birthday party, pretending in the Physician’s Office
and making invitations with open ended art materials. On Tuesday of this week we
practiced a lock down. The children asked many questions about why we would
need to have a lock down drill. We practice so we’re prepared and not scared.

Unit 2: Marvelous Me, week-2

Thematic Concepts:
⦁ Our eyes help us see.
⦁ Our ears help us hear.

⦁ Our tongues help us taste.

Language/Literacy:
⦁ Learn meanings of new theme-related vocabulary words.

⦁ Observe that there are spaces between words.
⦁ Listen attentively to stories.

Emotional Domain:
⦁ Practice following classroom rules and routines.

⦁ Begin to make independent decisions.

Math:
⦁ Count by rote to 10.

⦁ Identify, extend, and create ABAB patterns.

Important dates and things to remember!
⦁ Please check your child’s folder daily. Please sign and return the Read &

Response form by August 24th.
⦁ Please bring a water bottle daily.
⦁ Home Visits; August 18th & 25th.

⦁ No class for preschool August 30th; staff development day.
⦁ No School September 5th, Labor Day.

⦁ 1st Parent Meeting, September 15th at 10am, more information to come.
⦁ No School September 25th, fall break day.

Have a relaxing weekend!
Mrs. Harsch & Ms. Abby



Reminder
Parent Meeting: Thursday, May 4th

2:45-3:45, Room 1201

Please join us on Thursday after school for our last parent
meeting. We’ll discuss things happening in your child’s
classroom, upcoming events and we have a guest speaker!

● Child care will be provided for students only.
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